

July 14, 2009

Mr. Thomas Fung Chairman & CEO The Fairchild Group 3248 Cambie Street Vancouver, BC V5Z 2W4

Dear Mr. Fung,

I am writing to thank you for your continued support of the Growing Champions program through your sponsorship of Christy Cheng, one of B.C.'s up-and-coming athletes!

As you know, Growing Champions is a financial assistance program that gives businesses the opportunity to support the dreams and aspirations of local, high-performance athletes. Launched in January 2008, Growing Champions is a partnership between 2010 Legacies Now, Canadian Sport Centre Pacific, BC Athlete Voice and the Province of B.C.

Growing Champions athletes are on the cusp of making it to the national team to represent British Columbia and Canada on the world stage. At this point in their careers they are relying heavily on their families but in many cases, without the support of others, the cost to train and compete at this level is prohibitive and we lose many of our best and most talented athletes as a result.

This is where your contribution through the Growing Champions program is so critical. By supporting Christy Cheng, you are helping to offset essential costs of travel to competitions, specialized coaching and state-of-the-art equipment; all important factors in her ability to compete against the best on the world stage.

Thank you for your continued support of Growing Champions.

It is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Bruce Dewar CEO 2010 Legacies Now

cc. Claudia Wai

Growing Champions"

PO Box 48815 595 Burrard St. Vancouver, BC V7X 1A6 info@growingchampions.ca Toll Free: 1.866.515.0177 Local: 778.331.0177









